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Friday, 26th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have reached the end of another busy week. 

 

The auditions for Swinemoor’s Got Talent have been progressing well, and the children have been great supporters 

of one another, which is lovely to see! The children are looking forward to our annual Masterchef Competition next 

week. The pupils will be making traditional Scottish dishes in honour of Burns’ Night, which our society of Poets 

talked to us about in an assembly earlier this week. 

 

I would like to remind you that this half term is very short. We break up on Friday 9th February and return to school 

on Monday 19th February. Parents’/carers’ evenings will be held after half term, on the evenings of Tuesday 12th 

March and Wednesday 13th March. More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Staff have asked me to thank you for sending your children to school with everything that they need for the school 

day – in particular: coats, water bottles, reading books and diaries, and P.E. kits. As things tend to go missing from 

time to time in school, we would like to make a polite request that children do not bring toys/jewellery etc into 

school. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend with your children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


